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12th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 

We wish to inform you that on Friday 23rd June the Nursery will be closed. 
 

This is due to the fact that the rest of the school will be taking part in sports day at Lee Valley 
Athletics Centre.  We apologise for any inconvenience, however if you have older children taking part, you 
may wish to come along to the Athletics Centre and be part of this exciting event. 
 

The Nursery will be holding its own Sports Festival on Wednesday 5th July for Pearl Class  
The festival will start at 9.30am and finish at 12.30pm. (9.30-11.30: Sports 11.30-12.30: Picnic) 
 
The Sports Festival will continue on Thursday 6th July for Opal am and Opal pm 
Again, the start time will be 9.30am and the finish time will be 12.30pm. (9.30-11.30: Sports 
11.30-12.30: Picnic) 

 

ALL CHILDREN MUST BE COLLECTED PROMPTLY AT 12.30PM ON THIS DAY (There will be no 
Opal pm on the Thursday as they will have attended during the am) 

We have decided to combine Opal am and Opal pm into the morning so they are able to come together as 
a full class and spend more time getting to know one another. 
 

There will be a circuit of activities for the children to take part in with regular rest and drink breaks.  
 

Children can wear their school uniform consisting of a polo shirt and tracksuit bottoms.  If it is likely to 
be hot children may wear shorts of any colour.  Please apply sun cream to your child and send them with a 
sun hat. They MUST wear trainers or plimsolls.  
 
 

At 11.30pm there will be a picnic so your child will need to bring a healthy packed lunch which cannot 
contain chocolates, crisps or nut products. The children may bring water or milk to drink. Please ensure 
your child’s lunch is named and brought to Nursery in the morning. 
 

All parents/carers are invited to stay and join in with the fun! Please come appropriately dressed in order 
to take part and also bring a packed lunch to enjoy at the picnic. You are more than welcome to arrive at 
any point during both the Sports and the Picnic; whichever is more convenient.  We hope to see you all 
there.  
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 

Anna Theodosiou 
Headteacher 
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